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Week 3 

Tuesday, 19th  
October 

Little Learners 

Wednesday, 20th 
October 

Little Learners 

Friday, 22nd  
October 

Book Club due 

Week 4 

Tuesday, 26th  
October 

Little Learners 

Wednesday, 27th 
October 

Little Learners 

Thursday, 28th  
October 

Year 2-3 Transition 

Friday, 29th  
October 

World Teachers   
   Day 
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From the Principal . . . . . . . . . . . 

Year 7 2023 – Selective High School  
If you would like to have your child considered for Year 7 selective high school entry in 2023, 
applications open today with the Selective High School Placement Test being held on Thursday 
10 March 2022. 
Detailed instructions on how to apply and the link to the online form are available at  
https://education.nsw.gov.au/public-schools/selective-high-schools-and-opportunity-classes/
year-7. 
Applications open on 19 October 2021 and close on 17 November 2021. You must apply before 
the closing date. 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact the school.  
 
Kindergarten and Year 2 Transition 
It has been confirmed that our transition activities can now proceed. Therefore, our 
Kindergarten transition commenced today, running in a similar style as we had previously 
started. Please contact the school office if you are thinking about enrolling your child at 
Narrandera Public School or have any questions.  
Our Year 2-3 transition commenced last week for our Narrandera East Infants School students. 
At this stage the dates are as follows: 
Thursday 28th October 2021 (half day) 
Thursday 11th November 2021 (half day) 
Thursday 25th November 2021 (full day) 
 
Again, if you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact the school office.  
Very exciting times for our new students. 
 
High School Transition 
Parents of our Year 6 students should have received a letter explaining the transition process. 
The dates of the Yr 7 orientation at Narrandera High School are: 
Wednesday 24th November 2021 
Wednesday 1st December 2021 
Wednesday 8th December 2021 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact the High School. 

 

2022 Classes 
We are currently working on class structures for 2022. If you are moving away from Narrandera 
at the end of the year and your child will not be attending Narrandera Public School in 2022, 
could you please advise the school office as soon as possible. Also, if you know of any families 
moving into Narrandera and will be attending our school next year, please let us know as grade 
numbers have a significant impact on the formation of classes. 



Page 3 Tuesday, 19th October 

Canteen 

News 

Specials for Recess ONLY 
Wednesday –  Pear Pastries $1 

Thursday –  Smoothie $1 

Friday –  Tacos $3 

Don’t forget to order your 
Sushi $4.00 per roll or 

Chicken & Fried Rice  $5.00 
or Japanese curry beef $5.00  

 
Order Wednesday mornings 

for Thursday lunch. 

Presentation Day 

Our Annual Presentation Day will be held on Tuesday 7th December, starting at 10:30am. The 
awards handed out on the day will be very similar to previous years. This is a time when we 
formally recognise the achievements of our students and all the hard work they have put into 
their studies this year. COVID restrictions are still limiting various school activities and we will 
endeavour to let you know about community attendance at this event as we progress through 
the term.  
 
Removing Head Lice and Nits 
Mention head lice and most of us instantly develop an itch. While head lice and nits, (the eggs of 
head lice) are certainly annoying and persistent, they're not dangerous. Here's everything you 
need to know to rid your kids of head lice and nits.  
Find out more:  
http://www.schoolatoz.nsw.edu.au/wellbeing/health/removing-head-lice-and-nits 
 
Please contact the Hub if you require further information regarding how to treat your child’s hair. 
We may be able to support you with this. 
 
Have a great week. 
 
Derek Noffke 

Principal:   Derek Noffke 

Assistant Principal: Julie Neville Stage 1 

Assistant Principal: Helen Files Stage 2 

Assistant Principal: Julie-Anne Rowe/Kerryn Cassidy  

                 Stage 3 

Phone:   02 6959 2144 

Fax:   02 6959 3274 

Email Address: narrandera-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

School Website:  www.narrandera-p.schools.nsw.gov.au 

http://www.schoolatoz.nsw.edu.au/wellbeing/health/removing-head-lice-and-nits
mailto:narrandera-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au
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3M News 
3M have done an incredible job of settling back in to class after 
the holidays and lockdown. We dived right in to work and have 
produced some amazing results! 

In literacy, we have been working on improving our imaginative 
writing. We have been analysing how different authors use 
nouns, adjectives, verbs, adverbs and similes throughout their 
writing to make it more interesting. We then had a go ourselves 
at using these in our own writing to make it more vivid and 
descriptive! 

We have also been learning about different 
kinds of habitats in Geography and looking at 
how Australia has a diverse range of 
environments that are home to many species 
of plants and animals. We have been reading 
‘Brindabella’ to compliment this unit of work 
and we are completely hooked on the story! 
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1/2VT experimented with jelly crystals by dissolving the 
solids to make liquid and then cooling the liquid to make 
jelly. 
They also looked at how using the toaster can turn fresh 
bread into yummy hot toast! 
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First week back for Little Learners was amazing!! A huge thankyou to all 
of our LL families for staying engaged during the lockdown period and encouraging your little 
people to practice their problem solving and fine motor skills during that time. It was lovely to see 
the artworks and photos of our little learners at home enjoying their learning. 
This week we picked up straight where we left off—with everyone remembering the routine of 
our sessions without a hitch. We did some reading and oral language with Mrs Day, practiced our 
name and did some learning with some yummy smelling playdough (ask your little learner what it 
smelt like) with Ms Neville and we did some letter recognition with Mel with locks and keys.   
We stayed inside the Schools as a Community Centre (SaCC) this week for our free play which had 
lots of imagination play that was enjoyed by all.  
As the weather warms up please remember to pack your child with a hat for outside play and 
water bottle. 
 
Thank you, Mel Davies,  
Little Learners Co-Ordinator.  
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Last Thursday K/1DC celebrated their win of the 
Golden Pineapple award with some cooking at 
the SaCC with Mel.  How better to celebrate the 
win than with Fruit Pizza!!  
 
K/1DC displayed some amazing chopping and 
dicing skills on the fruit station with Mrs Campbell 
while the other group showed outstanding team 
work and frying skills with Mel cooking the 
pancakes.  
 

The results were delicious!! Everyone tried something 
they hadn't had before which was great.  
With very little leftovers for the chickens the day was 
classified as an outstanding success!!  
Thank you to Mrs Campbell and K/1DC for their 
wonderful enthusiasm during the session and their 
competitive spirit to tie for the win for Term 3. 



Page 9 Tuesday, October 19   

K/1DC students enjoyed making treats for Little Red Riding Hood’s Grandma 

in Literacy with Mrs Thiem last week. 
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LEETON SCHOOL DENTAL CLINIC 
The School Dental Clinic is available for all children aged from 0 – 18 years of 
age.  We encourage all parents to make an appointment for your child to have a 

full dental check.  Treatment at our clinic is FREE to all children who have a 
Medicare card.  To make an appointment please telephone our call centre on 

1800 450 046 
We hope to see you soon!!! 

Our School has students who are highly allergic to 

NUTS and NUT PRODUCTS 

We seek your co-operation in trying to keep our 

school NUT FREE 

This newsletter is 

produced with the 

support of the 

following local 

businesses:  
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125 East Street, Narrandera 

02 6959 2091 
For all your family health care needs 

Narrandera Medical Centre 

 
While lockdowns in outbreak areas have been diffi-

cult, we have been fortunate enough to experience 

more freedom. 

The future however, will not be a return to what 

we know, but is yet to be seen.  

Let’s keep our town safe by lifting our  

vaccination rates to the very best they can be. 

Many children in the Narrandera area have already 

been vaccinated, but if your children have not, 

please don’t wait. 

 

Call Narrandera Medical Centre 

6958 1000 

 

to book an appointment.  

We no longer have a waiting list.  

Appointments are usually available for Pfizer or 

AstraZeneca vaccination in less than a week. 


